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French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

PARENTS and GUARDIANS: The FGWS Staff wishes our FGWS 

students and their families a happy, gentle, healthy holiday. See 

you next year! 

 

 

 

 

PAJAMA WEEK! 

It’s been a comfy week being in PJs each day. Don’t forget 

tomorrow is SANTA HAT PJ DAY! 

 

 

DRIVE THRU HOT CHOCOLATE BAR   

When you drop your darlings off tomorrow stop in and visit 

our hot chocolate bar to go!  

 

WINTER BREAK 

Winter Break this year runs from Friday, December 23 through Monday, 

January 9. Classes resume Tuesday, January 10.  

Thursday, December 22, is a minimum day. Project SHARE will be in 

operation that day.  

 

PS: COVID TEST KITS AVAILABLE 

The school has a huge supply of Covid test kits available for the asking at no 

cost to you. If you’d like some to have over the holidays, please let us know 

and we will put an order together for you. This is especially relevant if you are 

planning on traveling or hosting out of town company for the holidays. Let’s 

stop the spread of this bad bug!  

  
Upcoming Events 

 
     Winter Break 

December 23-January 9 

 

 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for (subject to change) 

WINTER BREAK UNTIL 

JANUARY 10! 

Monday:  

Tuesday:  

Wednesday:  

Thursday:  

Friday:  

Milk (choice of low fat white 

or chocolate), fruit and 

veggies served at every meal  
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